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26 April 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
As part of our celebration of the King’s Coronation and our commitment to our local community, 
Outwood Academy Carlton will, on Friday 5 May 2023, be holding a day which is Coronation 
themed which will be a charity fundraising event to support Barnsley Hospice.  
 
Students and staff are invited to attend the Academy wearing school uniform; however, they can 
wear an item which is red, white or blue; this could include a top, t-shirt, head band, socks, hair 
bobble etc. It is hoped that most, if not all, students will get involved in the spirit of the day, and 
make a £1 donation towards raising funds towards Barnsley Hospice, a charity we are sure will 
have at some point supported people within our community. Students can bring a £1 donation on 
the day.   
 
Throughout the day at break and lunch time, students will have the opportunity to purchase cakes 
and drinks. Our students will also be organising events such as ‘sponge the teacher’, a quiz and 
coronation festival face paints to occur during break and lunchtime. All of these are to be paid by 
cash on the day.  
 
Blazers, shirts and ties do not have to be worn if a student is wearing a red, blue or white top or 
t-shirt. All other uniform rules still apply as normal. This is not a non-uniform day.   
 
Students who may not own, or do not want to wear an item of clothing which is red, white or 
blue, can instead, if they wish, pay £1, as items such as hair bands and hair bobbles will be available 
to purchase or, alternatively, students can choose to donate anyway.  
 
Please take some time to discuss the importance of maintaining excellent standards of behaviour 
as always with your child; nothing changes in this respect. If the students make this a success, it 
means events such as this are far more likely to be approved in the future. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P Haynes 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
  
 


